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3975 Johns Creek Ct St 300 

Suwanee, GA 30024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
11.30.06 

 
Flom Test Labs 
3356 N S Marcos Pl 107 
Chandler, AZ  85224-1571 
 
Subject: ALH39913120 justification letter for expanded frequency range 380- 470MHz 
 
Gentlemen; 
 
You have asked Kenwood USA for justification to have the 380- 470 MHz freq range appear on 
the face of the FCC Grant of Certification for a Part 90 Certification.  This frequency range is 
regarded as usual & customary by United States Federal Government and its various 
departments, user organizations and the military to appear on the face of the equipment Grant of 
Certification. 
 
(1) Kenwood’s Marketing Department plans to ensure that USA users, other than those 
specifically identified in this letter, cannot operate outside bands 406.1-470MHz, as controlled by 
the users’ FCC station license.  
 
(2) This device will not be marketed to USA users, other than those identified in the letter, 
namely the US Government and its various departments & military, for operation in 380-402MHz 
frequency range. 
 
Thank you, 
Joel Berger 
Engineer 
 
 
 

Joel E. Berger 
 
 
Kenwood USA Corporation 
Communications Sector  
Research & Development 
 

       
CC: C. Imlay, Esq 


